
 

 
 
 
 
 
14 March 2014 
            
Newsletter No 24 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thought for the Week 
“Blessed are the peacemakers, for they shall be called sons of God.” 

Matthew 5:9                                        
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 17 March 2014. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly 
finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by 
Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 

Julia Kuranda  Nursery 
For settling well into her new 

class 

  Kairo Sesay  RW 
For fantastic work on money 

Preetika Sowan   RB 
For super presentation in all her 

work 

 Zayyan Azram  1C 
For fantastic progress in his 

reading 

  Kairo Hussey-Austin-Bourne   
1/2L 

For working hard to improve his 
handwriting 

     Jadine Duncan    2S 
For a fantastic effort and 

improvement in her Literacy 

  Krishma Mahandru  3B 
For working well in every 
lesson and trying her best 

Safa Mohammed   3/4SS 
For working hard to use her senses 

to create a descriptive poem 

  Chance-Sontine Lescott-Anderson    
4J 

For putting 100% effort in all areas 
especially Literacy & producing a 

lovely rap 

  Emmanuelle Fuller-Broomes   
5W 

For showing excellent 
drumming skills in the music 

lesson 

Deepika Chumber  5/6B 
For writing an excellent story 

opening 

 Carmelle Clarke    6S 
For working hard in Literacy 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 4J 

Spick and Span 5/6B 
Gymnastic Monkey 3B 
Movement Bird 3/4B 

Attendance 6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 6S   Runners up – 3B 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 17 March 2014. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Easter Holiday 

 
Children break up on 
Friday 11 April 2014 

and return on 
Tuesday 29 April 2014 

 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 

Rhiannan Connif 
For being kind enough to  pick 
up a reception child‟s fork from 
the floor and go and get her a 

clean one 

Chance-Sontine Lescott-
Anderson 

For showing lovely manners 


